
BOARD OF RECREATION COMMISSIONERS 

APRIL 27, 2017 

 

Members present: 

 Rosemary Pendergast    Catherine Clendennen 
 Nancy Smith     Ken Carberry     
  
 
Due to lack of a quorum, an official meeting was not held.  The four members present did discuss the 
Senior Luncheon, the Town Picnic, Requests for the Community Center, Field Requests.  Tiffany’s Wish 
list will be discussed at our next meeting. 
 
SENIOR LUNCHEON 
Catherine offered to pick up the hanging baskets from ShopRite.  Nancy will get the needed supplies. 
Rosemary will not be at the luncheon; Sean will be asked to welcome the guests. 
 
TOWN PICNIC 
Rosemary said the banner has been updated. 
 
REQUESTS FOR THE COMMUNITY CENTER 
Nancy reported that there were no conflicts with the following requests: 

1. Mary Meo – Theater Rehearsals – Friday, May 12th, 6:30 – 9:30 pm 
   Sunday, May 21st, 2:00 – 6:00 pm 

2. Martial Arts Ministry – Sunday, June 25th, 3:00 – 6:00 pm 
 
FIELD REQUESTS 
Rosemary said Adrienne is returning to work full-time and will not be able to continue handling field 
requests.  Nancy said she would handle the requests until someone else agrees to do it. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
The next meeting will be held on May 18th, 2017 at 7:30 pm at the Clinton Community Center for our 
annual review of the equipment. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Nancy E. Smith 
Nancy E. Smith, Secretary 
 
  


